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Dorothy Menasco JOOINYT P
From: Dorothy Menasco OC?O s 3 ’) __,-EQ

Sent:  Monday, May 17, 2010 10:22 AM

To: Matilda Sanders

Cc: Timisha Brooks; Paul Lowery; Melinda Watts
Subject: RE: Vote Sheet; DN 03702-10

Thank you for bringing this to my attention. Per this e-mail, DN 03702-10 has been moved from Docket
090537 to Docket 100174.

Dorothy Menasco

Chief Deputy Commmission Clerk
Florida Public Service Conmmission
Office of Commission Clerk
850-413-6770

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most wrilten communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records
available 1o the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject fo public disclosure.

From: Matilda Sanders

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2010 10:16 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: Vote Sheet on 090537-EQ
Importance: High

Docket No.100174-TP DN 03702-10
It looks like this Vote Sheet was accidently placed in 090537.

Can you move it over please?
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